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Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer,

Please allow me to introduce myself as the Independent Careers Adviser for Blaise High School.

I aim to see all Year 11 students during the academic year to discuss their aspirational Post 16

options and assist them with a plan to move forward into Year 12.

To help you support your Year 11 student, a PowerPoint that sets out the procedure and timeline

for applying to Post 16 colleges, sixth form centres and other providers, is available on our school

website:

https://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/

Go to the Studentsmenu and then Careers Information

Click on Year 11 to Year 12 Overview Presentation

Please get in touch if you would like more information relating to careers guidance and your

student’s transition from Year 11 to Year 12.

Please note, I only work at Blaise High School on Fridays. Sarah Bate, Assistant Headteacher is the

Careers Leader at school and she will be happy to discuss any issues throughout the week.

Yours faithfully,

Steve Newman

Careers Adviser & Progression Coach

newmans@blaisehighschool.co.uk

07426 473128
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